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From the Desk of Mrs. Scheer 
I can’t believe the 2019-2020 school year is almost over.  We have made a lot of memories this year.  
I sincerely thank each and every one of you for all the support you have given your students and 
Madison Elementary this year.  While the year may have come to an abrupt halt in March, we pulled 
together and grew as a Madison family in ways we never though imaginable.  The work you and your 
students put into distance learning was appreciated.  I saw so many great activities and learning 
extensions happening during this time.  I am proud to be your principal.  I wish you and your families 
a wonderful summer and enjoy the well-deserved break!  See you next year!  
 

Madison Elementary is on Instagram 
Follow us @madisonelemmarshfield on Instagram to see  
the latest activities and happenings! Tag us with the hashtags 
 #madisonfamily & #madisonproud 
Scan the QR code or name tag to get started! 

 
Madison Elementary is on YouTube 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLq6EC5jFuVDOP9a7O08P5g 
 
Madison Happenings & Events 
June 5 – Last Day of School 
June 8 – iPad & Library Book Collection 7:30-3:30 
June 9 – iPad & Library Book Collection 10:00-2:00 
 
iPads, Library Books, & Student Belongings 
If your student is signed up for virtual summer school, you may keep the iPad.  If you have a 
charger, please bring that back when you return the device.  Similar to all of our pick-ups the last 
few weeks, you will drive up to the front of the school and someone will come out to collect your 
device, you do not need to leave the vehicle.  People will not be allowed into the school at this time 
due to the continued school closure.  You do not need to call us when you are coming, you can come 
anytime during the window. 
 
Before returning your iPad, please make sure to factory reset it.  A video which shows this process 
can be found here How to Reset iPad .  
You may also complete the following steps: 
Click on settings, Click on general, Click Reset, Click Erase All Content and Settings, Enter the 
passcode, Click Erase Twice. 



 
 

 

If you are unsure if you have library books checked out, please call Mrs. Scheppler, 715-384-8181 
and she will let you know. 
  
If you have not picked up your student belongings from school, you may do that at this time as well. 
 
Madison PTO  
A great way to get involved at Madison School is to become part of our parent teacher organization 
(PTO).  We have an active and supportive PTO to which we are truly thankful.  Look for our PTO on 
Facebook or email than at madisonpto510@gmail.com   
 
Breakfast/ Lunch  
Breakfast and lunch will continue to be available for pick up from 11:00-12:00 on Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays at Lincoln Elementary, Grant Elementary, and Marshfield High School.   
 
2020-2021 Registration Information 
For the upcoming school year, please update student and family information in Skyward Family 
Access.  You can do this by going to Student Info, Request Changes. Click on all areas you would 
like to verify or update. Be sure to click Save at the bottom of each screen that you are submitting 
changes for. If no changes are needed, no further action is needed.  All students will be considered 
as returning in the fall. If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield in September, 
please notify us of the city, state, and school where you will be moving through the Family Access 
Contact Us tab in the upper right corner or through your school office as soon as you know.  An email 
will be sent in August regarding back to school information. 
 
From the District Nurses 
SUMMER WELLNESS REMINDERS 
Summer is an excellent time to schedule well child visits with your child’s doctor or other medical 
provider.  Although individuals may be hesitant to seek medical care at this time, local clinics have 
practices in place to ensure patient & family safety.  Many clinics have set aside special areas strictly 
for visits such as well child checks & all visitors are screened. 

Please keep in mind that Wisconsin law requires several  immunizations for all students entering 
kingergarten & a Tdap booster for those entering 6th grade.  Summer is an excellent time to obtain 
any immunizations your child may need.  You can contact your medical provider’s office to determine 
which vaccines your child should have & to schedule immunization appointments.   

We remain available to discuss any health related concerns you may have regarding your child.  Do 
not hesitate to contact us throughout the summer either by email or at 715-384-4747, ext. 2109.   
 
Please note school district policy requires a new medication permission form to be completed each 
year.  If your child needs medication to be administered at school during 2020-2021 please provide 
an updated form to your school office.  Medication permission forms can be found on the Families 
page of the district website. 


